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Maine needs a safe firearm storage law. Unsafe storage standards lead to suicides, 
acts of unintentional violence, criminal activity and gun thefts.  Firearms should be 
secured with a trigger lock, gun case or safe to prevent easy access by children, 
thieves or people who are legally prohibited from having a gun. Other states like 
Vermont, Colorado, and Oregon have secure storage laws, which foster responsible 
gun ownership and make for safer communities. I strongly support LD1120


